HILTONIA ASSOCIATION March 2015



The Hilltone

PROTECTING YOURSELF FROM EXPENSIVE HILTONIA HOME DISASTERS

Water main breaks, sewer breaks, sewage clogs, leaking pipes, heating oil tank leaks. These are some of the things that can spell DISASTER in your home, costing you thousands of dollars. These things occur much more than you think and can be devastating. You won't want to miss the March meeting if you want to protect yourself from potential financial ruin.

HILTONIA HOLIDAY PARTY

We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to Phillip Steffani and Jeffrey Van Velsor for their wonderful hospitality in hosting our recent holiday party. We had lots of fun and many new neighbors were in attendance. The party was a wonderful success. Thanks!

HILTONIA ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP

It's now time to pay your 2015 Hiltonia membership dues. Our dues are only \$15 per person or \$30 per family. Please consider that this money is used to fund the Holiday Party, Garden Party, Easter Egg Hunt, Children's Halloween Parade, National Night Out, Hiltonia Garden, the Hilltone and various other projects including our beautiful new neighborhood sign. This is our only source of income, so we ask that you please pay your

membership dues each year. A membership flyer is attached. Thanks in advance for your payment.

HILTONIA EXECUTIVE BOARD

The Hiltonia Executive Board would like to extend thanks to our previous slate of officers for all of the wonderful work that they've done over the past two years. Congratulations on a job well done!

TCCA TASTE TRENTON

The Trenton Council Of Civic Associations (TCCA) is planning a restaurant crawl event this year. We welcome everyone from Trenton to come into Chambersburg and do a food tasting, with small plate samplers at all the participating restaurants! Tickets for the event will go on sale soon, but please mark your calendars for May 16th from 11:00 am - 8:00 pm! You may be surprised to know that for every restaurant that has left, a new one has opened! Come explore Italian, Haitian, Puerto Rican, Guatemalan, and other cuisines at this all-day event! More details will be shared as they become available at

http://TasteTrenton.com Brian Viehland president@tccatrenton.org

Calendar of Events

Hiltonia Children's Easter Egg Hunt

Saturday, March 28 11:00am—12:30pm 103 Buckingham Avenue

General Meeting

March 31 7:30pm 108 Buckingham Ave Home of Regina and Bill Merz

First Friday Party

April 3, 2015 Look for the flamingos!

TCCA Taste Trenton

May 16 11:00am - 8:00pm

Be Alert

If you see any suspicious activity please report it immediately to the police. (609) 989-4170 or to Detective Cynthia Hargis chargis@trentonpolice.net desk: (609) 815-2507

cell: (609) 594-7411

Have News to Share?

Send an email to Hilltone@HiltoniaAssociation.org and we'll get it in the next edition!

UPCOMING MEETING NOTICE

MARCH ASSOCIATION MEETING

Tuesday, March 31 at 7:30pm

108 Buckingham Ave (home of Bill & Regina Merz)

Speaker: Association President, Bill Merz

Elected Officers	
President	Bill Merz
president@HiltoniaAssociation.org	394-8816
1st Vice President	David Fiscarelli
firstvp@HiltoniaAssociation.org	101 Renfrew
2nd Vice President	Lily Knezevich
secondvp@HiltoniaAssociation.org	207 Renfrew
Treasurer	Dawn Coluccio
treasurer@HiltoniaAssociation.org	109 Cadwalader
Recording Secretary	Janet Perez
recording@HiltoniaAssociation.org	11 Buckingham
Corresponding Secretary	Noreen Duncan
corresponding@HiltoniaAssociation.org 1 Kensington	

Standing Committee Cl	hairs
Children's Committee	Michael Nalbone
kids@HiltoniaAssociation.org	468-2436
Civic Committee Chair	Don Wallar
civic@HiltoniaAssociation.org	695-8711
Publicity Committee	Linda Reid
publicity@HiltoniaAssociation.org	394-2314
Worthy Projects	Harriette Tomlin
projects@HiltoniaAssociation.org	421-0050
Membership Committee	Robert Paci
membership@HiltoniaAssociation.org	989-8944
Welcome Wagon	Noreen Duncan
welcome@HiltoniaAssociation.org	278-9515

Volunteer Opportunities Available!		
Social Committee	OPEN POSITION	
social@HiltoniaAssociation.org	Please volunteer!	
Communications/Media	Michael Ranallo	
communications@HiltoniaAssocia	tion.org 802-4857	

2015 Membership

Single membership is \$15 and family membership is \$30. We host 16 social events each year, represent the neighborhoods concerns to the city, TCCA, and CPAC, and maintain the email lists!

HILTONIA ASSOCIATION March 2015

The Hilltone

HILTONIA SALES BROCHURE

"Hiltonia is one of those rare locations naturally adapted to the development of homes. It is part of the City of Trenton, yet apart from it. At all seasons the view from its slopes is always new, something you'll never tire of."

These are excerpts from an original Hiltonia sales brochure from the early 1920's. We've included a copy of this brochure with this Hilltone. I hope that you enjoy the same warm feeling as I did when I first read it.

This is the second sales brochure that was created by Hilton Realty when land plots were being sold for Hiltonia. The first brochure was distributed with the Summer 2007 Hilltone. If you would like a copy of the first brochure, please contact me and I will provide you with one.

Bill Merz

Hiltonia Association President

president@hiltoniaassociation.org

FELLOWSHIP CAPITAL CITY CHURCH FREE CAR WASH

Fellowship Capital City Church will be hosting a Free Car Wash Saturday, April 11th at 205 Kensington Ave. Come and enjoy some free refreshments and have your car washed for free: no strings attached. No donations will be accepted. Car wash will begin at 11am.

MEALS on WHEELS of TRENTON NEEDS YOUR HELP

Meals on Wheels of Trenton/Ewing delivers meals Monday through Friday to homebound residents of the Greater Trenton/Ewing area. We are in need of both regular (weekly) volunteers and substitutes. We will accommodate your schedule. Volunteers meet between 10:15 and 10:30am each weekday at the ARC Mercer in Ewing to pick up the meals and driving directions. Volunteers typically go out in pairs with one volunteer driving and the other delivering food to the door. Most routes are completed by 12:00 to 12:15. We also have other volunteer opportunities.

Please call 609-695-3483 for more information or send an e-mail to info@mowte.org.



The Hiltonia Children's Committee 36th Annual Easter Egg Hunt

Saturday March 28, 2015 11:00am - 12:30pm 103 Buckingham Avenue

For further information email: mnalbone@gmail.com
Or call 609-468-2436

